
IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER 
Meadow Mountain Water Supply Company 

 ​Monitoring Requirements Not Met 
 

Our water system recently violated a drinking water requirement. Although this situation is not an 
emergency, as our customers you have a right to know what happened, what you should do, and what 
we are doing to correct this situation.  
 
We are required to monitor your drinking water for specific contaminants on a regular basis. Results of 
regular monitoring are an indicator of whether or not our drinking water meets health standards. During 
First six month period in 2019, i.e. January 2019 to June 30th 2019 we did not complete all monitoring 
or testing for Water Quality Parameters and therefore cannot be sure of the drinking water quality during 
that time. 
 
What does this mean? What should I do? 
 

○ There is nothing you need to do at this time​. ​If a situation arises where the water is no longer safe 
to drink, you will be notified within 24 hours. 

 
What is being done? 
 

○ When we have a Lead Action Level Exceedance in a six monthly reporting period we are also 
required to test a water sample for Water Quality Parameters, and report those test results to the 
CDPHE.  During this last six month testing cycle we had a Lead Action Level Exceedance but 
we did not take the water sample for Water Quality Parameter testing because we were unaware 
of this requirement to ensure that the test was performed during the same monitoring period.  We 
have since taken a sample and tested it for the Water Quality Parameters required.  In future, we 
will schedule to take our water samples for Lead and Copper testing much earlier in the six 
monthly period and therefore give us time to take a subsequent water sample for this additional 
Water Quality Parameters testing if it is found to be necessary as a result of the Lead and Copper 
test results. 

 
We anticipate resolving the problem by ​August 31st, 2019​. For more information, please contact 
Rachel Barkworth​ at ​rcbarkworth@yahoo.com​ or ​303-823-2318​, or ​P.O. Box 162, Allenspark, CO 
80510​. 
 
*Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may 
not have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and 
businesses). You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or 
mail.* 
 
This notice is being sent to you by: Meadow Mountain Water Supply Company - CO-0207504 
Date distributed: ​August 21st, 2019 


